
 

Barrow upon Soar  

Station Adoption Group 

Sunday 1st October 23 

 

Week 3 of moving topsoil into the new planters on platform 1 of Barrow 

Railway Station, and the end is almost in sight. Thanks to Ian, Nick and Steve.  

 

We were lucky enough to have help again from 

family,  up top, shovelling the soil into bags, thanks 

to Kian who came along with David.  
 

And our volunteers Linda and Anna made a great 

start on clearing leaf litter from the steps and all 

along the length of platform 1.  
 

A fantastic effort from everyone - the station is 

looking very smart - thank you all 

 
Date of next task: Sunday 8th October 10:00 

 


